
CFO Joachim Jaginder leaves Eniro – Mats Lönnqvist to serve
as acting CFO

Joachim Jaginder has accepted a new position as CFO for Com Hem
and therefore decided to resign his position as CFO for Eniro. Mats
Lönnqvist has been appointed acting CFO and will assume his position
on August 11.

“Joachim previously worked very successfully together with Tomas Franzén,
and it therefore feels completely natural that their cooperation continues. I
would like to thank Joachim Jaginder for his fine work during his time at Eniro
and at the same time wish him the best of luck at Com Hem,” says Jesper
Kärrbrink, President and CEO of Eniro.

Joachim Jaginder will remain at Eniro through the second quarter and leave
the company on August 31, 2008.

“My time with Eniro has been very exciting, but I have now decided to move
on to new challenges,” says Joachim Jaginder.

Mats Lönnqvist, who has previous experience from Eniro as acting CFO
during 2004, has been appointed acting CFO. In addition, Mats has extensive
experience as CFO in several listed companies, including Esselte and
Biacore.

“I am glad that Mats Lönnqvist with his extensive experience has accepted to
take on the role of acting CFO for Eniro,” concludes Jesper Kärrbrink.

The recruitment process to find a new CFO has been started.
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www.eniro.com

Eniro is the leading search company in the Nordic media market. Eniro makes
it easy to find people, businesses and products using directories, directory
assistance, Internet and mobile services. Eniro has operations in Sweden,
Norway, Finland, Denmark and Poland

Eniro is listed on the Stockholm Stock Exchange and has some 4,650
employees. In 2007, revenues amounted to SEK 6,443 M, with EBITDA of
SEK 2,266 M. Operating revenues and EBITDA excluding discontinued



operations


